TM. CROWLEY & ASSOCIATES

February 27, 2017

To: Who It May Concern

Letter of Recommendation

Fred J. Piette Company is an exceptional professional General Contractor!

We are a national high volume Developer for CVS. We provide land acquisition and
construction management expertise to CVS/pharmacy, a fortune seven company on the New
York Stock Exchange.

Over the last decade it has been our privilege to work with FJP Co. and build many CVS/
pharmacy’s throughout Wisconsin.

Fred J. Piette Company consistently wins our competitively bid projects and then delivers these
fast track projects on time and on budget. These projects often include extensive demo, road
work, complex site work with utilities, storm water detention, parking lots, landscaping,
customized/upgraded prototype full masonry buildings.

The entire Fred J. Piette Company team positively and productively work with Governing
Authorities, Engineers, Architects, Utility companies, DNR, National Vendors, Subcontractors,
Attorneys, Insurance Companies, OSHA, Testing Agencies, and CVS personal to deliver
successful projects while keeping up with incredible quantities of CVS paperwork and strict
process.

Fred J. Piette Company is the exception. They truly partner and contribute their knowledge and
resources to get the project done together and stand behind their work with integrity.

Please contact me anytime (312-636-5630) if you like.

Charlie Haapala, Vice President Construction
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